
  

 

View from HQ 

Representatives from National Counter Terrorism Policing will be present to give a briefing and 

provide advice to members of the General Synod about their work with communities across the 

country and how this impacts on the church and faith communities. The aim will be to develop a 

stronger working relationship in order to work closer together in protecting people from the terrorist 

threat.  

There will be the opportunity to ask questions to help further develop our own readiness to deal with 

the issues of terrorism in our communities. 

 

Room: Harvey Goodwin Suite 

Date: Saturday 23rd Feb. 

Time: 1pm 

 

All members of Synod are invited to attend. 

 

 

  

   
 

  

 

 

 


